From: Colin Taylor
Date: Sunday, December 23, 2018 11:50:49 AM
To: Camden Trees Team
Subject: Holly Village: Holly tree [E-CASE: v9TUDK, E-TICKET: kulZ4o]

Sirs,

I completed and submitted a general enquiry form last January, a copy of which I attach. T
also attach a photograph of the front of the house.

To date, I have received no response to my enquiry. I am still of the same mind so I ask again
for a response, within a reasonably short time.

Thank you for your attention,

Truly, Colin Taylor, 1 Holly Village, Swains Lane, London N6 6QJ
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